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Construction Alert 
Granada Boulevard Bridge Repair 

The Florida Department of Transportation will begin a project to repair Pier 8 of the State Road 
(S.R.) 40 (Granada Boulevard) bridge over the Halifax River.  The project involves installation of a 
post-tensioning support system and other concrete repairs of the pier. 
 
A coffer dam will be built around the pier to facilitate the work. All construction will occur behind 
the fender system, allowing the channel to remain open at all times. The boat ramps, park and 
piers at the west end of the bridge will not be impacted.  
 
Boat traffic is asked to use caution through the area. Pier access also will be maintained; 
however, pedestrians are asked to be alert as equipment will be in the area.  The project will 
require a few nighttime lane closures on the bridge for pouring concrete. 
 
The $1.75 million project is set to begin in late February and take about nine months to complete. 
The contractor is CMA Corporation. 

For More Information: 
 

Carolyn Fitzwilliam 
Public Information Coordinator 

386-740-3566 or carolyn.fitzwilliam@dot.state.fl.us 
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